
1



2

2

Craig Galarneau
Code Enforcement Officer, 

Building and Plumbing 
Inspector

Craig was just hired January 
1st of 2023 and is a resident 
of Windham. Craig lived in 
Limington for 31 years prior to 
that and raised his family here. 
In his spare time, he enjoys riding 
Harleys and side-by-sides.

He attended Bonny Eagle High 
School and has taken classes in 
Internal Plumbing and Subsurface 
Waste Water and for Residential 
Building Inspector.

Craig was the owner of Galarneau 
Builders, Inc. for over 25 
years, doing new construction, 
additions, roofing, renovations 
and decks. He worked hard to 
make sure his customers were 
completely satisfied before their 
final payments. 

Craig says, “I’m pleased to 
be here, doing a job that fits 
me perfectly and having the 
background for it.” 

Meet Our New Staff

Jenna Cote
Office Assistant

Jenna was hired in May of 2022 
to help with several aspects of 
the Town Office. She has worked 
in the Code Enforcement Office, 
assisting in the Selectboard & 
Assessing Office, working at the 
window in the Town Clerk’s office 
and is the E-9-1-1 Addressing 
Coordinator.

Jenna lives in Limington with her 
husband, Eric, and two daughters, 
Eleanor & Addison. She attended 
Westbrook High School and was 
a horticulture major at SMCC. 
She has worked in various retail 
jobs over the years, and for the 
last 14 years was an Assistant 
Manager at Lowe’s. 

She loves spending time with 
her family, gardening, canning, 
cooking and going camping. She 
also likes hiking and foraging. 

Jenna says: “I truly enjoy working 
in the town where I live and being 
more involved locally. I also enjoy 
being able to meet the people 
who live in our community.” 

Madison Moody
Parks and Recreation Director

Madison was hired on in May 
of 2022 after the Town voted 
to hire a director for Parks and 
Recreation. He lives in Hollis with 
his wife, Aimee, children Finn (4) 
and Margaret (1) , Chamberlain 
the dog and a backyard of 
chickens, geese and pigs!

Madison graduated from 
Massabesic High School and 
the University of Maine at 
Farmington. He worked for 
Farmington Parks and Recreation 
for 4 years, and worked for Hollis 
Parks and Rec as the Assistant 
Director for 9 years. 

In his spare time, he enjoys 
hiking, camping, hunting and 
spending time with his family.

Madison says: “The support 
and encouragement from the 
community has been amazing! 
I’m excited for the future of 
Limington Parks and Recreation!”
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